
LETTERS FROM SANTA

NORTH POLE

Santa is ready to receive letters from his friends in East Windsor!

Be sure to tell Santa a little bit about yourself, what you've done
this year to make the nice list and of course 

what you want for Christmas!

Letters must be received by Friday, December 15th to ensure 
Santa has time to mail his responses.

Letters can also be placed in the black drop box outside of
the Town Hall Annex at 25 School Street in East Windsor or

forms can be completed online at www.EastWindsorRec.com

Letter Drop-Off Location:
North Pole Mailbox

Located outside of the Broad Brook Fire Department
125 Main Street in Broad Brook


